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The only comment we have, is that the barrier which has been erected could have been placed 

in a better position.  Vehicles will try to cross the flooded fields before they reach the 

barrier.   

A barrier should have been placed at the north side of the river bridge and another at the 

south side of the railway bridge.  All this expence does not eliminate the extra  mileage an 

ambulance has to cover to get to Bronglais Hospital, and anyone having to make the journey 

in a hurry from north to south. A new bridge or alternative crossing is of paramount 

importance and must be on the infrastructure agenda now. 

Regards 

Gerald Stevens 

 


